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To: "jarneson@richmondvt.gov" <jarneson@richmondvt.gov>
Cc: "richmondprograms@umiak.com” <richmondprograms@umiak.com>

Hello Richmond Selectboard,

The Richmond Trails Committee on Tuesday 6/20/23 voted to except the donation of Cedar a Ladder
(steps) at Overrocker Park built by Umiak Outfitter (estimated Value $990) for preservation of river bank
erosion. Umiak Outfitter’s is happy to be part of the solution that meets everyone's needs, including the river
banks. Umiak will work with the Richmond Trails Committee and the Richmond town Manager to handle
the installation, maintenance, and removal of the stairs at the start and completion of every season of every
Approx. Mid. June to Mid Sept. .

Thank you.

Steven Brownlee

& Matt Orrell
Umiak Outdoor Outfitters
(802) 651-8760

(802) 253-2317


https://www.umiak.com/

